Government of India

The National Small Industries Corporation Ltd
Head Office, NSIC Ltd., NSIC Bhawan

Okhla Indl. Estate,, New Delhi

Dated: 04/04/2022
To

Shri Ramesh Loganathan

Door No 1704, Opp to Civil Hospital,
Ist Cross Road, Robertsonpet

KGF

563122

Registration Number : NSICL/R/E/22/00011

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter dated 09/03/2022 and to say
that Point-wise reply to the queries are furnished hereunder:
1) NSIC-Training and Incubation Center; KGF, Kolar stands closed for operations on 31.03.2021.

2) Ministry is not paying rent for the building where the training infrastructure is kept.

3) Since the TIC, KGF Center was closed on 31.03.2021, Ministry has not allocated any funds to the centre
during the current financial year 2021-22..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you may appeal to the Appellate
Authority indicated below within thirty days from the date of receipt of this letter.

Navin Chopra

FAA & Chief General Manager-SG (Works/Estate)

Address: Head Office, NSIC Ltd., NSIC Bhawan,Okhla Indl Estate, New Delhi
Phone No.: 011-26310549

Yours faithtully

(A. K. Mishra)

CPIO & General Manager
Phone No.: 011-26926275
Email : akmishra@nsic.co.in



Reply of RTI request dated 09.03.2022 of Mr. Ramesh Loganathan

RTI Reg. No.: NSICL/R/E/22/00011 dated 09.03.2022

Point-wise reply to the queries are furnished hereunder:

Q.1. Understand there was a technical incubation skill training
center in KGF, kolar district Karnataka. Understand recently
the institute is not providing any training or skill
development training courses. Kindly advise when will this
institute conduct courses again?

Ans. NSIC-Training and Incubation Center, KGF, Kolar stands closed for
operations on 31.03.2021.

Q.2. With reference is point 1, Is the Ministry still paying rent for
its infrastructure building, How much is the rent paid by the
Ministry to the Building owner for the Office or institute in
Kolar gold fields?

Ans. Ministry is not paying rent for the building where the training
infrastructure is kept.

Q.3. How is the funds allocated by Ministry to KGF branch for this
financial year for KGF technical incubation center?

Ans. Since the TIC, KGF Center was closed on 31.03.2021, Ministry has
not allocated any funds to the centre during the current financial year
2021-22.
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T A.K. Mishra
CPIO



